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POLICY STATEMENT 

The Board of Education acknowledges its obligation to ensure that the lead content of 
drinking water in its school facilities meets established guidelines under applicable 
provincial and federal legislation, and report results annually to the Ministry of Education. 
Reasonable steps necessary to resolve lead levels that are outside established guidelines 
must be taken on any School District drinking water quality test results. 
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Ministry of Education and Child Care  
School District #81 Policy 3510: Testing Lead Content in Drinking Water of School Facilities  


